wuren MurEhz

From: SIDS

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 9:05 AM

To: Ed Barrett

Subject: ABP-318540-23 - Tarbert Island Application under Section 37E

Good morning Mr Barrett,
| am emailing on behalf of the recent application submitted to An Bord Pleanala.
I notice in the Application form, Appendix G there is a list of prescribed bodies and a sample letter which

they have received. The Board will need to be furnished with a copy of each letter individually addressed to
the prescribed bodies. These letters will also need to be uploaded to the stand-alone website for this case.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Kindest Regards,

Lauren



